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We Want To Thank Everyone Who Have Attended Our Classes   

We Really Do Appreciate It. 

We also wish to thank you for your kind words on Google comments, it is very 

helpful and much appreciated. 

If you would like to, please click here to post a short comment & thank you.  

We hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable Memorial Day 

weekend. While we enjoy the freedoms of this great country 

please remember the men and women who make this possible. We 

offer a link to a History channel story on the origin and meaning 

of Memorial Day (I’m old enough to remember it as Decoration 

Day). So join us, at 3pm local time on Monday, for a moment of 

National remembrance for all those that gave the ultimate 

sacrifice.    

https://wa277.isrefer.com/go/AOR/iamjeff01/
https://g.page/pixie-and-the-beard/review?gm
https://www.history.com/topics/holidays/memorial-day-history
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Finger Discipline 
We discuss this at length and repeatedly in class and here is a 

link to an article by Steve Moses entitled  

“Keeping Our Finger Off The Trigger”  

Threat Assessment  
Arizona is a mandatory minimum sentencing state for firearm related incidents 

so it is imperative that we asses the threat correctly in a matter of seconds. 

Most of us are not training for this so we need all the help we can get. 

Hopefully this article by Shawn Vincent lends some insight. 

THREAT ASSESSMENT OF “UNARMED” ASSAILANTS 

 
Here are some ideas for your weekend BBQ from Pitmaster 

Malcom Reed at “How to BBQ Right” 

Pulled Pork…BBQ Chicken & Cole Slaw 

This Memorial Day we want to say a special thanks to our 

friends at VFW Post 10227 here in Prescott Valley. Join them for 

lunch some day and say thanks. 2375 N 5th St, Prescott Valley 

https://ccwsafe.com/blog/36157
https://ccwsafe.com/blog/36171
https://howtobbqright.com/2021/03/13/pulled-pork-on-a-pellet-grill/?mc_cid=1a7e04ef5b&mc_eid=0734911117
https://howtobbqright.com/2019/06/28/barbecue-chicken/?mc_cid=1a7e04ef5b&mc_eid=0734911117
https://www.tiktok.com/@howtobbqright/video/6984582881876118790?is_from_webapp=1&sender_device=pc&web_id=7088767052718835246&mc_cid=1a7e04ef5b&mc_eid=0734911117

